
 

Hildale City Planning Commission Public 
Hearing Notice 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 at 6:00 PM 

320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Planning Commission and to the public, that the 
Planning Commission will hold a will hold a public hearing as part of the regular meeting on August 18,2022 at 
6:00 p.m. (MDT), at 320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784. 

The Commission will receive public comment concerning the following requests: 

Re-zone parcel HD-SHCR-8-14, commonly addressed as 320 E Field Ave, from the current zone 
designation of Residential Multi-Family-1 zone to Neighborhood Commercial (NC) 
 
Re-zone parcel HD-SHCR-9-13-B, commonly addressed as 965 N Canyon Street, from the current 
zone designation of Residential Multi-family-1 (RM-1) to Residential Single Family- 8 (R1-8) 
 


